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LITTLE CREEK SCHOOL NORTHSHORE DSI(VEANE
10 LITTLE CRE
_ ‘__ALUMNI ASSOCIATION :&g;{LLLE’ TN
PHONE: 615/690-6080
March, 1991

Dear Fellow "Creeker" angd fFriends,

Honor classes this ¥ear are easy to figure. On November 1-2, the
Littie Creek spotiight will be on everyone graduating in the yesars
ending in "1” or "6, lan now to support your class with your
Dresence.

pue to my busyness and other factors I'm not ready to announce a
specific fund raising pProject for this school year. I hope you
won't be nervous about this. I'm hopeful that by our next
newsletter we will be able to provide you with information about a

significant need on campus which has been approved by the faculty.

‘ Over the last . several months some significant leadership changes
have taken place cn campus. While others in thie newsletter wilil
make more official statements on this subject, I would like to
reaffirm the commitment of the alumni association to the leadership
of the past and the present. In the words of St. Petrick, we wish
all thcse in new positions:

The Power of God to guide them,

The Might of God to uphold tham,

The wisdom of God to teach them,

The eye of God to watch over them,

The shield of God to shelter thkem, and
The Host of God to defend them.

With kindest personal regards,
3‘ 4/ 2 =
YL e

Warren Ruf '70
Alumni Association President



Dear Alumni,

The purpose of our newsletter is to keep you informed of what is happening at Little Creek; and
to help you keep in touch with the school and your former classmates. We have tried to avoid
using the newsletter as a fund raising tool. However, from time to time some of you do ask what
our needs are.

Our greatest area of need at present is for additional and improved faculty housing. Ever
increasing government regulations in the Sanitarium, and other major projects such as the new
boiler, often have to have first priority, which puts housing at the bottom of the list of priorities.
Because they are fire hazards and general maintenance headaches, we have tried to gradually
eliminate mobile homes and replace them with better quality housing. We sold a double wide
trailer about two years ago, and have never replaced it with a house yet. We are currently
working to finish a new house that is replacing a trailer. Any additional funds to finish this
house and start another one would be a real blessing to us.

Another area where there is always a need, and where even small gifts help a lot is our worthy
student fund. The monthly cost for a student, after their vocational credit, averages from $200
to $300 or more. Many parents struggle to keep up with this, particularly if they have two
students enrolled in academy.

We appreciate the interest and support of all of you and are always glad to see any of you who
are able to stop by and visit. We want to do our best in training young people to serve God and
Man and to be ready to meet a soon returning Savior. Please keep us in your prayers.

Sincerely,

D el

Leonard Smith
Secretary/Treasurer
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